TOWN Clerk Meeting Minutes
Semi-Annual Town Meeting

OCTOBER 20, 2003

The meeting under the foregoing Warrant was not held on Oct. 20, 2003, it was postponed by order
of the Moderator at 7:45 p.m. due to lack of quorum. After a short dissertation by the Moderator
regarding minimum quorum requirements and the need to reduce our town's quorum, the meeting was
rescheduled to Monday, Oct. 27, 2003.

Attest;

Ly & Ll opewretl—

Kim D. Hopewell
Town Clerk



